
Hong Kong Exchanges and Clearing Limited and The Stock Exchange of Hong Kong Limited

take no responsibility for the contents of this announcement, make no representation as to its

accuracy or completeness and expressly disclaim any liability whatsoever for any loss howsoever

arising from or in reliance upon the whole or any part of the contents of this announcement.

AURUM PACIFIC (CHINA) GROUP LIMITED

奧 栢 中 國 集 團 有 限 公 司
(Incorporated in the Cayman Islands with limited liability)

(Stock Code: 8148)

CLARIFICATION ANNOUNCEMENT

Reference is made to the announcement (the ‘‘Announcement’’) of Aurum Pacific (China)

Group Limited (the ‘‘Company’’) dated 10 September 2014 in relation to the resignation and

appointment of executive director, chairman, authorised representative and compliance

officer. The Board of Directors (the ‘‘Board’’) wishes to clarify that Mr. Xu Zhigang did not

have any interest in the shares or underlying shares in the Company within the meaning of Part

XV of the Securities and Futures Ordinance.

By order of the Board

Aurum Pacific (China) Group Limited

Mo Wai Ming, Lawrence

Executive Director

Hong Kong, 11 September 2014

As at the date of this announcement, the Board comprises three executive Directors, Mr. Wen

Jialong, Mr. Mo Wai Ming, Lawrence and Mr. Xu Zhigang, one non-executive Director, Mr.

Chan Tik Yuen, and three independent non-executive Directors, Mr. Chan Wai Fat, Mr. Chi Chi

Hung, Kenneth and Mr. Chui Kwong Kau.

This announcement, for which the Directors collectively and individually accept full

responsibility, includes particulars given in compliance with the GEM Listing Rules for the

purpose of giving information with regard to the Company. The Directors, having made all

reasonable enquiries, confirm that to the best of their knowledge and belief the information

contained in this announcement is accurate and complete in all material respects and not

misleading or deceptive, and there are no other matters the omission of which would make any

statement herein or this announcement misleading.

This announcement will remain on the page of ‘‘Latest Company Announcements’’ on the GEM

website for at least 7 days from the date of its posting and the website of the Company at

www.aurumpacific.com.hk.


